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POPOWICH

Popowich Meat Company Ltd.
6853-170 Street

Edmonton, AB

T5T 4W5

Dear Mark & Patti,

Treena and | want to take a moment and say thank you for all your assistance, guidance, hand-
holding, emotional support, etc associated with the building of the Popowich Meat Company.
As new business owners, and first time builders, we were nervous and apprehensive entering
into a world we knew little about. And unfortunately, speaking with others about their building
and/or renovation stories associated with their own businesses offered little to no calming
influence. Many of the experiences shared with us were not overly positivel

We’re glad to say that our experience with Goldwing Construction, along with all your trade
partners, was entirely positive. From the moment we first engaged you there was a level of
transparency that we really appreciated. You were upfront about the fact that there are
surprises that often happen, and that a few bumps along the way would likely pop up. You
helped us understand how you’d approach those unknowns, and when they happened, you.
did exactly what you said you would. I'm sure with this being our first project we had many
questions, and likely required a lot more day to day communication than most. You and your
team were always available and willing to walk us through any part of the project.

Treena and | had a clear vision of what we wanted our butcher shop to look and feel like, and
we couldn’t have asked for a better contracting partner to help get us there. | look forward to
when we can work together again, and if we can ever offer a reference and/or speak with a
potential new client about our experience with Goldwing, please don’t hesitate to ask.

* Sincerely,
Mike and Treena Popowich



